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Re-registration of Assessors and Moderators
PSETA serves to remind all its constituent assessors and moderators that their registration is about to expire on the 31st of March 2018. Those interested in extending their assessor and moderation registration must complete the attached re-registration form, the code of conduct and forward it to Phanuel Nkabinde at phanueln@pseta.org.za together with their Identity document.
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